
RECYCLE.

Printed on recycled paper.

All generators of used fluorescent and other mercury-containing
lamps ARE RESPONSIBLE BY LAW for their proper management.

STEP 1:

STEP 2:

STEP 3:

STEP 4:

STEP 5:

For more information, contact the Hazardous Waste Staff at the
Maine Department of Environmental Protection, 207-287-2651.

  Look for the  Hg  symbol, which means
   the lamp contains mercury and must be recycled.

CONTACT A LAMP RECYCLING COMPANY. Visit
www.newmoa.org/lamprecycle for a list.

CAREFULLY REMOVE SPENT LAMPS according to
the tanning bed manufacturer’s directions.

DO NOT CRUSH OR BREAK LAMPS - lamps that
contain mercury pose significant health risks.

PLACE LAMPS IN THE BOX provided by your
lighting sales company or a lamp recycler.

Once the box is full, HAVE YOUR LAMPS PICKED
UP FOR RECYCLING.


